Dong Mo Shin and Simao Ferabolli of UPF-Latin America at UPF Santiago, Chile

Ross Grange December 3, 2019



Santiago, Chile -- UPF-Chile was blessed to receive strong support from the leadership of UPF-Latin America when, on December 3, 2019, Rev. Dong Mo Shin and Dr. Simao Ferabolli visited to help our local efforts. Gathering eight of our guests who have confirmed their participation for the 2020 summit meeting in Korea, we presented an orientation event, explaining extensive details about the UPF worldwide mission, goals and activities.

Guests included two presidents of important NGOs in Chile, as well as respected educators and community leaders.

All of the participants were very impressed with the high-quality presentations of Reverend Shin and Dr. Ferabolli. Local UPF representatives from Chile, Javier Sierra and Ross Grange, also added content and support for the event. Overall, the guests were quite inspired and filled with excitement, as they look forward to the important upcoming summit with Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon and many worldwide leaders.

